Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSHI/EID)

From: akingsbury@westportct.gov

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 10:17 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Ge: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Andrew Kingsbury

Organization
Wesport Fire Dept

Email
akingsbury@westportct.gov

Address

515 Post Rd E
Westport, (T 06880
USA

Comments

Please consider allowing DOT approved SCBA cylinders, or allowing cylinder manufacturers to
seek NIOSH approval of thier cylinders with other manufacturers SCBA. 1In a time of extremely
tight budgets and layoffs, it seems wasteful not to allow interoperability, and more
importantly competition. After all, they are the same cyclinders w/ different labels and
colors. I currently use 3rd party cylinders for training purposes and have saved quite a bit
of money not having to purchase cylinders for our SCBA manufacturer. Thank you for
considering this.

A/C Andrew Kingsbury

Health & Safety Officer

Westport Fire Dept




